
 

 

ADDENDUM ONE 
QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 

6769 OF 
Date: March 23, 2023 
 
To: All Bidders  
 
From:  Julie Dabydeen, Procurement Contracts Officer 
 AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE: Addendum for Invitation to Bid (ITB) Number 6769 OF for Jampro JMPC-4DA FM Antenna for 

Falls City Tower Site to be opened on March 30, 2023 at 2:00 p.m. Central Time 
 
 

Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above-mentioned ITB.  The 
questions and answers are to be considered as part of the ITB. 
 
It is the Bidder’s responsibility to check the SPB website for all Addenda or Amendments. 

Question 
Number 

ITB 
Section 

Reference 

ITB 
Page 

Number 

Question State Response 

   Do you have the pattern data available 
for submitting to JamPro? 

Please see Elevation patterns 
1 and 2 and mechanical 
specifications on website. 
 

   The pattern data for this antenna will 
be required for any/all bidders in order 
to price the product (Page 22 C,2). 
Without that information, there is no 
point in contacting Jampro about this. 
Perhaps they already have it. Can you 
advise the call letters of the station? 
That might give us the opportunity to 
obtain that information from them. 

 

Please see answer to 1 above 
about pattern data.  The FCC 
has not yet permanently 
assigned call letters for the 
new station. 
 

   Looking at ITB# 6769 OF I see that it 
says the pattern data is available 
upon request. Can we please get a 
copy of that pattern data? 

 
 

Please see answers to 1 and 
2 above. 

 
 
This Addendum will become part of the ITB and should be acknowledged with the ITB. 
 


